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31/07/2023  14:17:372023/2510/P OBJ Pam Smith As I have previously stated, I totally oppose this plan for the following reasons:-

1) The developers have taken no account of all the comments and objections raised by the local community 

and heritage bodies. As a result, the plan is totally out of character with this historic part of Bloomsbury. The 

tower is far too tall and bulky and will have an adverse effect on neighbouring buildings eg. St George's 

Church and the British Museum. 

2) The proposed demolition of the Travelodge tower will cause pollution and an increase in carbon emissions. 

This is of particular concern at a time when we are already experiencing the devastating effects of climate 

change. 

3) Far too little housing is included in the proposed development. The amount of social housing is far too small 

and of inferior design. The resident of these flats will be adversely affected by the lack of daylight. 

4) There is absolutely no need for more offices in the area as there is already a lot of unoccupied office space. 

5) Finally, I am dismayed that, instead of demolition and re-building, the developers have not considered a 

more sensitive approach by adapting the existing buildings, many of which are of historic significance.
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